
project update NOTIFICATION



Committed to keeping  
you informed
Last July, Puget Sound Energy’s Tolt 16-inch 
natural gas line project team communicated to 
your community with details about the project. 
We’ve been busy since last summer, and we 
want to keep you informed of the progress 
we’re making.

Here’s a snapshot of what we’ve been up to: 

•	 Purchased property for Phase 2 gate 
station site — November 2013

•	 Cleaned-up gate station site — May 2014

•	 Submitting permits — late-August 2014

•	 Finalizing engineering, design — on-going

•	 Preparing a detailed construction plan which 

includes access, public notifications and trail 

closure information (more details to follow in 

2015, prior to Phase 1 construction)

Questions? Visit pse.com/toltnatgas or 
contact: 

Patima Dejarath, Project Manager
425-456-2654
patima.dejarath@pse.com 

pse.com/toltnatgas
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